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News from 
the course 
representa

tives 
Last week I was elected as student 
representative. It’s great to get the 
support of my fellow students. I’m 
looking forward to promoting 
communication between students and 
lecturers, as this is a great tool for 
feedback and improvement of this 
course. 

I have 4 years of experience in the 
university of Antwerp in the faculty of 
applied engineering. Speaking Dutch 
as well as English makes it easier to 
communicate with everyone involved. 

I’m glad to have Ravindra Nalkande 
(Left in picture) helping me with this 
task.

Percieving Student-Faculty-
Administration interaction as one of 
they key elements that holds good in 
making an education program 
successful one, I find myself fortunate 
to represent the Green Drive 2017 
batch as Deputy Students 
Representative and contributing my 
bit to serve this purpose. 

I am delighted to have an opportunity to 
pen down my views in this edition of our 
Newsletter. I look forward to working 
with Toon as a conduit between 
Students, Faculty and Administators. 
Having a substantial experience of a 
Student Representative in my Bachelors 
program, I see myself serving as liasion 
in surfacing the suggestions and 
feedback, back and forth among 
Students and University. We Green Drive 
students find ouselves fortunate to have 
been blessed with Faculty members who 
are globally minded and who appreciate 
international experiences. Also, our 
Administrators are immensely 
supportive through both actions and 
words. Hence, it is essential for us as 
students to come together and 
innovatively co-ordinate events to 
enhance the Student-Campus 
experience. All in all, it works out better 
when students, faculty and management 
are all on the same page. I wish to 
leverage the aforementioned purpose 
and contribute in creating a more 
vibrant campus life at Green Drive.
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